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Dear Student 
 
Your 2022 examination certificates are now available for collection from myself in Reception on 
the dates and times specified below: 
 
Tuesday, 24 January 2023:  between 10:00 am and 12:00 pm 
Wednesday, 25 January 2023: between 10:00 am and 12:00 pm 
 
The certificates can only be collected by yourself and will have to be signed for. Please be 
advised that we cannot post them nor give them to anyone else to collect on your behalf. 
  
If you are unable to attend during these times you will need to 
email wednesfieldcertificates@wednesfield.uwmat.co.uk to arrange an alternative time for 
collection (including full name, date of birth and candidate number). 
  
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr M Edis 
Examinations Officer 
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